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This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments.

Good morning,

My concerns over the proposed extra housing in Thatcham is that the infrastructure won't
be put in place to serve a larger community.

Such as schools, doctors, dentists we already struggle to get doctors appointments with all
the additional people living in the area it will not improve the situation. It would also
increase the traffic, Thatcham struggles with the roads, especially if you need to get over
the railway crossing to get where you need to be. Or if one of the main arteries to get into
Newbury is closed or the M4 is closed and traffic is diverted.

Housing seems to be agreed and placed in Thatcham but no new doctors surgeries, or
schools added.

These are my main concerns.

Regards

Mrs Gray 


